

Leading and Learning...Our Mission

Montgomery County Association of Administrators and Principals

30 West Gude Drive, Suite 100, Rockville, Maryland 20850 ❖ Tel: 301-762-8174 ■ Fax: 301-762-8179

Office of the President

Email: dmugge@mcaapmd.org

September 25, 2013

TO: Members, Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Debra Mugge, President

SUBJECT: Suggested Discussion Items

The MCAAP Board of Directors and Chapter Cabinets are looking forward to the annual meeting with the Board of Education on Thursday, September 26, 2013 starting at 7:00 pm. We appreciate the opportunity to host this meeting this year at MCAAP. Dessert will be available starting at 6:45 pm. We have listed below suggested items for discussion and would welcome the opportunity to discuss other items of interest to you.

- Board of Education priorities for the FY 2015 Operating Budget.
- How does the Board of Education get an accurate "pulse of the school system" to ensure accountability and effective work from staff across all three unions and executive staff?
- Current relationship with the County Council and other elected leaders, discussion and stance on MOE, and the impact of the election year.
- ❖ Will a 17 percent pay increase for County Council members impact the MCPS budget proposals?
- Reflections on the changes to the state suspension policy. How do we keep our buildings safe and secure?
- Board of Education areas of interest

Copies to: Superintendent; Chief Operating Officer; Deputy Superintendent, OSSI; Deputy

Superintendent, OTLP; MCAAP Board of Directors; and MCAAP Chapter Cabinets